
HAVE YOU COMPLETED THE QUESTIONNAIRE 

of the 

MATHEMATICS AND STATISTICS SECTION 

of the 

NATIONAL REGISTER OF 

SCIENTIFIC AND TECHNICAL PERSONNEL? 

At the request of the National Science Foundation, the American 

Mathematical Society has mailed the 1964 reporting forms to its sec­

tion in the National Register. The main objective of the Register is to 

provide up-to-date information on the scientific manpower resources 

of the United States. It is also increasingly valuable to our profession 

as a source of statistical information. 

We are counting again on the splendid cooperation accorded to the 

previous cycle of the Register by most of the mathematicians and 

mathematical scientists. 

If you received a National Register questionnaire from the Society, 

won't you please fill it in now and send it to the Headquarters Offices 

of the Society at 190 Hope Street, Providence, Rhode Island 02906? 

If you have never received a questionnaire and feel that you are 

qualified for inclusion in the Register, please drop us a note to that 

effect at the above address. 

GORDON L. WALKER 

Executive Director 


